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Dear sirs

I am very concerned that once again we are facing decisions that are quite frankly
 inhumane with regards to killing the unborn 
Mr Pyne is disregarding the decisions already made and forcing the parliamentary
 committee to now consider this second bill.

This bill allows for abortion until birth for viable babies .....which many of us consider
 totally unacceptable and is in fact taking a life...and it also removes protection for
 Queensland women and babies.
I would be asking very strongly for this to be stopped. 
Mr Payne seems to not have taken into consideration that he is condoning killing a child.
Please take very careful council on this bill and do the right thing. Shut it down for good.
Thank you for reading my submission

yours sincerely

Jan Morris
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